
From: Wes Climer <wclimer@gmail.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/26/2016 4:06:56 PM
Subject: Re: Follow up - confirming our meeting

Great - thanks! Look forward to seeing y'all on the 5th.

-Wes

On Tuesday, July 26, 2016, Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Y'all,

I wanted to confirm the meeting with Senator-elect Climer we've discussed.

Details: Friday, August 5, 10:00 AM

(Veldran and Haley, who are copied on this message, work legislative affairs for the governor, and 
Swati, who is also copied here, is our chief of staff. I figured it would be good for this entire group 
to get together.)

Let me know if anyone has any concerns.

Looking forward to it,

Rob

Rob Godfrey

Office of Governor Nikki Haley

Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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